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FISCAL NOTE

This bill authorizes payment for services rendered by a licensed pharmacist under 
the Medical Assistance and Services.

The Department of Health and Board of Pharmacy reported no significant fiscal or 
personnel impact if this legislation were enacted.

Assumptions:

If this legislation were enacted, the Department of Health estimates a net zero 
change in expenditures. The Department of Health assumes expenditures would shift 
from inpatient events or hospitalizations to medication therapy management services 
provided by licensed pharmacists. As such, any increased expenditure for services 
from licensed pharmacists would be offset by reductions in other medical services 
paid from within the same budget unit.

Wyoming’s experience will be similar to other states for this type of coverage.
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